

SUBJECT: Residential Trash Service Day Change

June 13, 2022

Dear Valued Customer,

We at GFL would like to take this moment to thank you for your business. We are using a computerized routing system, which allows us to better route customers for more efficient service. This efficiency for us translates to as fair a rate as possible for you. As part of these route changes, your day of service has changed.

Your last Tuesday pickup will be on June 21, 2022

Your new service-day will be **Monday**. This new service will begin on **Monday June 27**, **2022**.

Please be sure to have your containers out the night before your service. Thank you in advance for your help and consideration.

YOUR NEW SERVICE DAY IS: MONDAY

Sincerely,
GFL Customer Service Team